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Sent: 15 September 2021 18:28

Subject: FW: Green Lanes Proposal to remove Sainsbury Winchmore Hill N21 and replace with 
housing flats

Dear Counsellor

I attach below a copy of an e-mail sent to our MP  which is self-explanatory. As Leader of 
Enfield Council and responsible for making these ill-thought through decisions, I hope you take 
note of the many disadvantages of such short-sighted proposals, the effect on the local 
community and the environment.

I hope it is not too late to think again about rescinding such disastrous decisions.
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The Winchmore Hill school opposite Sainsbury already overcrowds the bus services at
certain times of day and, added to by the recent Capital House development, places
additional pressures on passenger congestion. If the population of an extra 299 flats is
added I believe this will become intolerable for current residents.

If it is Enfield council's view that it is a good idea for residents to in future have to drive
to other supermarkets where parking is more difficult for residents then I would be
pleased to hear how you think this extra fuel cost and pollution helps the country's
climate change objectives.

I have to inform you that if the housing development of Sainbury does go ahead you
will not have my vote in future and I am confident that is the case for many residents
as we feel very strongly in maintaining our local supermarket store. 

Yours sincerely,

https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient

